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January 23rd, 1924,

Doan Sinclair Laird, 
School for Teachers, 
Macdonald College, Que.

Dear Dean Laird

Today in conversation with Dr. Lamb, 
of the Department of Physical Education, he spoke to me 
of the cancellation of the Strathcona Certificate,
Grade B. as an essential condition of obtaining a First 
Class High School Diploma.

He intimated that he wished to dis­
cuss this matter further with you and I told him that 
I thought you would be only too glad to do so. 
likely get in touch with you when next you come to the 
C o 11 e ge.

He will

Yours faithfully,

Principal.
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